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To:  The St. Paul City Council,
 
I am writing as a resident, home owner, and leader with ISAIAH.  My remarks
focus on our local democratic process. 53% of voters, 57 % from my Ward 4,
approved rental stabilization. Even as I thank the Rent Stabilization Stakeholder
Group for their work and do diligence, I would be remiss in not underscoring
that our vote sent a message – that no matter what street or avenue, house or
apartment we reside; no matter our race, class or religion, all of us, adults,
children and St. Paul families,  deserve fair treatment and housing stability.
 
Please consider the Stakeholder Group recommendations within the context of
the voting voices of “We the People”.
 
Sincerely,
Joan Haan
2249 Summit Ave.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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